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24th of November 2021

Dear friends from all European Table Tennis Associations,

The Umpires and Referees Committee of European Table Tennis Union

has the great pleasure to invite all female Match Officials, interested women and

national URC chairpersons at the webinar

How to attract more female Officials 

in European Table Tennis?

7th of December 2021

18.00 CET

ZOOM-conference

We would like to inform you about current situation of female officials in Europe and

discuss about challenges that women face that make them not come to our

functions (umpire/referee)?

We will work together on ideas, recommendations and solutions.

We will speak with very famous women from our sport who will share by their

experience and stories:

Ina Jozepsone

ETTU board vice-president, 

in charge of URC, 

former BB umpire

Constantina Crotta

Advanced Referee, 

Competition Manager and 

Chair of ITTF Para Commission
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Rebecca Bergfeldt

one of the first BB umpire 
Katja Brandt

former BB umpire, 

now BB evaluator

Kerstin Duchatz

coming from 

Young Umpires Project, 

BB umpire

If you are interested, please fill in the attached Entry Form and send it till 04.12.2021.

10 p.m. (CET) to Werner Thury, w.thury@oettv.org (entry form has to be filled in by

national associations URC).

Each National Association can send as much entries female officials as they wish.

Thank you very much for your helpful cooperation.

Best regards.

ETTU URC
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